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Brian Gross and Mikaela Barbour Discuss EPA's 
PFAS Effluent Strategy

May 16, 2025

MG+M Partner Brian Gross and Associate Mikaela Barbour were recently quoted in Packaging Dive analyzing the US 
Environmental Protection Agency's evolving approach to regulating PFAS discharges from chemical and 
manufacturing facilities.

The article explores how the EPA under Administrator Lee Zeldin is revisiting effluent limitation guidelines (ELGs) for 
PFAS manufacturers and metal finishers. Brian and Mikaela offer insight on the regulatory uncertainty surrounding 
these changes, the financial burden on public water systems, and the growing role of state-level permit strategies in 
the absence of finalized federal rules.

Read the full article.
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